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January 2023 Monthly Community Meetup Summary 

Dear Residents, 

Please see Community Communications below: 

1. Community Meeting: Board conducted its first monthly Meet-n-Greet 
with community on 01/17. Based on feedback future sessions will move to Sunday 
afternoons. Here is a summary 

a. Board gave updates on our new and improved PMR website 
b. Board received suggestions around community events / quarterly meetings as 

well as nominations for 2023 committees 
c. It was an encouraging start to with 10+ homeowners participating in the Meet-n-

Greet - hoping to see more 
2. Open Board position: The two-week window to submit self-nominations for vacated 

board position will end by Friday 27th January. Home-owners interested in serving on 
the board can send their details through email: Board@preserveatmayfieldranch.com . 
Board will select from the nominations received. 

3. Gates Improvement project: 
a. On Sunday – few Board painted Texas Star on gates as per inputs from Meet-n-

Greet and installed Entry/Exit signs on gates with help of Mr. Brand Duhon (ex-
board member). 

b. On Thursday Jan 19th a contractor will paint a double yellow line (stripes) to 
keep cars on right side of the road near gate area and avoid hitting the gate that 
opens towards them.  

c. While Paint work is in progress on one gate, we will keep the other gate open 
for 2-way traffic. 

d. Thanks for your support during this gate improvement project. 
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